
 
NRC NAMES NEW SENIOR RESIDENT INSPECTOR 

AT GINNA NUCLEAR PLANT 
 

 Nuclear Regulatory Commission officials in King of Prussia, Pa., have 
announced the assignment of Neil Perry as the agency’s Senior Resident 
Inspector at the Ginna nuclear power plant. The Ontario, N.Y., plant is 
operated by Constellation Energy Nuclear Group. 
 
 Perry joins resident inspector Doug Dodson at Ginna. Each U.S. 
commercial nuclear power plant has at least two NRC resident inspectors. 

They serve as the agency’s eyes and ears at the facility, conducting regular inspections, 
monitoring significant work projects and talking with plant workers and the public. Resident 
inspectors can serve up to seven years at any one site. 
 
 “Neil Perry has the experience, training and commitment to safety that will help the NRC 
carry out its mission of protecting people and the environment, and ensure Constellation 
continues to safely operate Ginna,” said NRC Region I Administrator Bill Dean. 
 
 Perry joined the NRC as a reactor engineer in 1987. He has been a senior resident 
inspector at Limerick Generating Station in Limerick, Pa., and Yankee Rowe in Rowe, Mass., 
and previously was a resident inspector at Ginna from 1987-1991. In addition, Perry has been a 
senior project engineer and the senior emergency response coordinator in the Regional Office. 
Prior to joining the NRC, he worked as a reactor operator at Seabrook Station in Seabrook, N.H.  
 
 Perry earned a bachelor’s degree in engineering physics at Cornell University. In 
addition, he completed graduate courses in physics and a teaching certification at the University 
of New Hampshire.  
  
 The Ginna resident inspectors can be reached at 315-524-6935. 
 

### 
 
News releases are available through a free listserv subscription or by clicking on the EMAIL UPDATES link on the 
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website. For the latest news, follow the NRC on www.twitter.com/NRCgov. 
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